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***DATES FOR YOUR DIARY*** 
  20th December > Children’s Christmas Party 

  20th December > An Evening of Carols & Social 
  31st December > New Year’s Eve  
     Gala Dinner Dance. 

THE CLUB FOR 
GOOD TIMES 

Honorary Solicitors 
Paul Pattison 
B.Juris, LLB 
SOLICITOR 

 

NEW YEARS EVE 
GALA DINNER DANCE 

TICKETS NOW AVAILABLE 
SEE INSIDE FOR MORE DETAILS 

 WE WISH ALL OUR MEMBERS AND THEIR FAMILIES  
A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND THE HAPPIEST OF 

NEW YEARS 
 

MAY YOU HAVE A PEACEFUL AND SAFE SEASON OF 
GOODWILL 

 

Davenal Egerton  Deanna 
Claude  Shiran  Gamini 

Dennis  Basil  Eric 
Gerard  Basheer  Isidore 
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From the President’s Desk 
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Dear Members, 
 

 It was just a few months ago , March to be exact that I had the pleasure of addressing you, as the 
new President and inviting all of you to participate and support CLUB functions. Now it is the end of the 
year and you have been tremendous in attending many function and events during the year maintaining the 
slogan ”THE CLUB OF GOOD TIMES” There have been some functions that have not been such a 
success like the Rock & Roll night and the Club anniversary Dance due to lack of numbers. However 
there have been others that have been a tremendous success such as the “Stringhopper Night” and the 
“Have a Chat” parties. For your attendance and of your friends, the committee and I thank you for your 
loyal and enduring support, as without you we have no Club. 
 During the year the Club has received bouquets and brickbats, and we take these comments 
seriously by listening to you and trying to improve our performance in the future. However there is one 
item which does irk the committee, that is, those that cancel Tickets 24 hours before an event. This has 
occurred a couple of times resulting in the club losing money since caterers still have to be paid for the 
number of meals ordered. Let us now forge ahead and keep all these incidents in the past and look forward 
to a wonderful future of ‘Good Times’ 
 As Christmas dawns on us everyone will be waiting for Santa Claus, so to celebrate this Good Time, 
the club presented our very popular and special “Golden Years Party”, which commenced as a party for 
the older citizens in the Club, but today it is open to all. The dinner was catered by our well known chef 
Jeremy and mother of all catering Rena Henderling with her array of entrees. The scintillating and popular 
music of the “Cool Daddies’ (the Anthonisz’ Brothers) and DJ kept the dance floor swinging the entire 
night.  
 The Carols follow on the 20th December, thanks to the Club Choirmaster, who is busily trying to 
recruit members to participate. Attendance at only two practices is required before the 20th so join us in 
Carol singing and supper at each practice and on the night. Please call Claude our coordinator as soon as 
possible. More information within this newsletter. 
 Breaking News- before the Carols, the “Children Christmas Party” with Santa Claus and his Elves, 
will be celebrated. The Club is looking forward to seeing all the children, 12 years and under accompanied 
by Mums and Dads, Grandfathers and Grandmothers and friends being present at this special event which 
will have many surprises. See the flyer within. 
 The finale of our “Good Times” year is the Gala New Years Eve Dance on 31st December 2014 at 
the SOUTH’S SPORTS CLUB, Acacia Ridge. Yes, it is a new Venue with an excellent caterer Andrew 
from Caterscape providing a sumptuous, well presented Buffet. Andrew is the registered Chef for the 
South’s Sports Club Diners, so you can be sure of an excellent menu. 
  In addition to this the popular four piece Band “Cool Change” will play all your favourite music. At 
present they perform, at the Easts Rugby Club dances. Also our resident DJ will be present and will play 
his great selections and the famous midnight session to bring in the New Year. Tickets are reasonably 
priced so that all members will be able to attend as the Club wishes your guests and you, to have a great 
New Year.  Look for more information in this newsletter. 
 Since Christmas is being followed by New Year, let us spread our Christmas cheer and our New 
Year greetings to all, forget our differences, renew friendships, wish joy to those who are unable to 
celebrate Christmas and New year, We can do this by sharing peace and goodwill with our fellow 
members and friends in the “Good Times” Silver Fawn Club. Many thanks to my committee and those 
helpers who rendered their assistance, effort and help at all times 
  Lastly, the committee and I take great pleasure in wishing you and yours a MERRY CHRISTMAS 
and a wonderful NEW YEAR of ‘GOOD TIMES” We thank you for your loyalty and support throughout 
the year- this is your CLUB so help us to make it the best. 
Sincere greetings, 

Davenal 
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GOLDEN YEARS CHRISTMAS PARTY— 6TH DEC 2014 
 

 160 Members and Guests graced this occasion and that helped make the 
evening a huge success. I could see from the smiling faces and the chatter 
going on that everyone was in the mood for a good time, and from all reports a good time 
was had by everyone,  despite a few minor hiccups. First we were treated to a plethora of 
finger food dished up by the “Guru of Finger Food” - Rena - combined with a Sherry or 
two or a Soft drink, it set the tone for the rest of the evening. The entrée was meant to be 
a standing event where guests could meet & greet—mix & mingle but most preferred to 
take their food back to their seats. Each guest was also treated to a piece of beautifully 
presented traditional Christmas Cake—thanks again Rena.   
 The “Cool Daddies” opened the dancing with some ever popular numbers which got 
the dance floor filled in record time. Their breaks were filled by “yours truly” with more of 
the same which helped settle the tummies after the entrée. Then it was time for dinner of 
a gorgeous buffet served by Jeremy—”YUM”. So much tasty food, and the Sweets—sooo 
good.  A couple of timeouts for the ‘Lucky Door prize” and the “Raffle” draw were the only 
interruptions to the festivities. There was the customary “Baila” and more dancing till 
around midnight. 
 My sincere thanks go to Romaine, Susan & Rena for their support and advice - 
Romaine for the tasteful table décor, Susan for organizing the raffle & prizes and Rena 
for her tireless effort with the entrée. Thanks must also go to Heather, Becky, Isidore and 
Anoma for pitching in, to Jeremy for the sumptuous buffet and donation of a raffle prize 
- a gift pack of Black Label and also Chocolates for the tables. Thanks to the “Cool 
Daddies” for their great music, to MC Egerton for keeping the ball rolling and lastly to 
the 160 who made the night.  
 

     Dennis 

 OBITUARY 
 

It is with great sadness we learned of the 
passing of Doreen Passfield last Saturday 6th 
morning after a short illness, mother of our 
Club President Davenal.  Our Sincere 
Condolences go to Davenal, Margot and 
Family and we pray to God to give them the strength to endure this 
sad time. 
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 There comes a time in your 
life, when you walk away from all 
the drama and the people who 
create it. 
 You surround yourself with 
people who make you laugh.  For-
get the bad, and focus on the good. 
 Love the people who treat you 
right, pray for the ones who 
don't.    
 Life is too short to be anything 
but happy. 
 Falling down 
is a part of life, 
getting back up is 
living. 
ANON 
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SURFACE MAIL 

Silver Scene is the official Newsletter of the Silver Fawn Club Inc. and is published at least six times a year.   
Members are invited to submit any item of interest to be included in the Newsletter.  Any items submitted will 
be published at the discretion of the Management  Committee. Articles may be edited for length and clarity. 
 

   Please address all correspondence to: 
   Silver Scene,  P O Box 203, Nathan  QLD 4111 
 
   DEADLINE:  Friday 9th January 2015  
     
  (Items for inclusion in the next edition of Silver Scene should be submitted by this date) 
 
  The President and Committee of the Silver Fawn Club Inc., do not  necessarily share or endorse the views of 
writers of articles published in this or future Newsletters. 

      
————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————
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